
February 24, 2021 

Homestead Health Center Update 

 

RE:   Indoor Booth Visitation 

The following details regard the Indoor Booth Visitation beginning March 2, 2021 at Homestead Health 
Center. 

• Appointments needed 
• Two people per visit 
• 45 minutes in length 
• No one under 18 years old 
• Visitors will be screened and need masks 
• Days for Visits:  Tuesday/Thursday/Saturday 
• Time for Visits: 10 am/11 am/1 pm/2 pm/3 pm  Tuesday and Thursday 

 10 am/11 am/12 pm/1 pm/2pm  Saturday 
• Hearing devices will be available 

I know there are still many unanswered questions.  Homestead is seeking answers.  I will communicate 
via the website and Facebook as information becomes available.  As we go through March, the weather 
begins to warm up, and positivity rates decline, there will be changes to the above details.   

Contact Emily Oberholzer, Ashley Mallory, or myself for appointments.  

Homestead is working diligently to get back to our new “normal”.  Thank you for your patience and 
understanding.  Caution is still a word I see and hear every day.  It has been a very long year, HHC 
survived the challenges of 2020 and thrived becoming a better place.  HHC will continue to face the 
challenges of 2021 with the same attitude and resilience.  You, our encouragers and cheering section, 
have given us the support to be exceptional, no exception.  For that we say, THANK YOU!   

Enjoy the warmer weather and bring on SPRING!!! 

 

Elizabeth (Beth) Howarth, Administrator 

 


